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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.

If you have any 
concerns regarding 

the safety or welfare 
of any child, please 

contact Nerys, 
Reanne or Taylor, 
our Designated 

Safeguarding Leads,
in confidence. 

There is further 
safeguarding 

information on our 
website and paper 
copies are available 

on request.

Nerys Evans
DSL

Reanne Sykes
Deputy DSL

Anna Eliza Gaurik Jacob

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Log on to the app
In the left-hand column, click on Balance tab, 
found under Home icon.
To view individual invoices, click on them, and 
they will open in a new window.

For more guidance, please click here.

Dates for your diary

FAMLY APP – View your invoices

• Easter Holiday– Monday 3rd – Friday 14th April 2023 (for children who 
attend term time only).

• Friday 7th April- Good Friday NURSERY CLOSED
• Monday 10th April- Easter Monday NURSERY CLOSED
• Monday 1st May 2023 – Bank Holiday - NURSERY CLOSED
• Monday 8th May 2023 – Bank Holiday - NURSERY CLOSED
• Monday 29th May 2023 – Bank Holiday - NURSERY CLOSED
• Half Term– Monday 29th May - Friday 1st June 2023 (for children who 

attend term time only).

Happy Birthday to children celebrating in April!

Taylor-lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding
https://help.famly.co/en/articles/4912438-parents-invoices-for-your-child-s-fees
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World Book Day Fancy Dress

The children looked fabulous in their 
outfits to celebrate World Book Day!

Supporting a love of reading at home…
✓ Ask your child to choose what they’d like 

to read. They’ll feel more interested in 
the story if they’ve picked it out 
themselves. (And don’t worry if they 
keep returning to the same story, 
either!)

✓ If you can, turn off the TV, radio and 
computer. It’s easier for both of you to 
enjoy the story without any other 
distractions.

✓ Sit close together. You could encourage 
your child to hold the book themselves 
and turn the pages, too.

✓ Borrow a book or story sack from our 
nursery library. We have a selection of 
resources in the lobby for families to use-
please ask a member of staff when you 
drop off / collect your child.

✓ Join your local library. Libraries are full 
of great advice and recommendations, 
and you’ll have a new supply of books to 
enjoy. 
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During the month of March, we learned about a range of different special 
days and traditions including St David’s Day, Baba Marta and St. Patrick’s 
Day.
As part of our curriculum, children learn that there are different countries 
in the world and talk about the differences they have experienced or seen in 
photos. To promote British Values, children learn to respect their own and 
other cultures,  faiths and traditions. 

St David’s Day – celebrating the patron saint of Wales

Baba Marta –
celebrating the start of Spring

St Patricks Day - celebrating the 
patron saint of Ireland
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We were very excited when some chickens and their chicks  came to visit us! 
Our curriculum: Begin to understand the need to respect and care for the natural 
environment and all living things.
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